
Carlisle Trails Committee 
Report of June 2, 2011 Meeting 

Bert Willard, Secretary 
 
Attendance: Henry Cox, George Fardy, Louise Hara, Marc Lamere, Steve Tobin, Kevin 
Smith, Bert Willard.   
Guests: Sylvia Willard. 
   
Documents Discussed in Agenda: 
None. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Minutes from May 6 meeting: 

The minutes were approved as corrected (whew). 
 
Eagle Scout project proposal: 

Anthony Perugini did not show, so Marc informed the meeting that he is proposing 
a trail on Chestnut Estates, off Rutland Road, the work to be done in the fall.  The work 
would be along part of the trail previously flagged by the Trails Committee. 

 
Eagle Scout project – Brendan Nunan: 

Kevin will ask Brendan for suggestions on naming the new trail off Church Street. 
 

Spencer Brook Platform: 
Louise reported that Steve Hinton will get materials to place a steel post in the 

middle of the roadway just entering the woods, with removeable and lockable upper part 
to permit vehicle passage when required. 

We are waiting for CCF to provide the names for the dedication plaque. 
The possibility of a kick-rail around the platform was discussed but no decision 

was made. 
Steve said he had made and installed the “Please respect our neighbors privacy” 

sign. 
 
Riverfest: 

Louise will mow the walkway in the field before the June 11 walk. 
 

Old Home Day: 
Louise has reserved a booth. 
Bert presented his mystery photos that were accepted. 
Steve suggested a map and photo display of the Spencer Brook Platform. 
Kevin will get a large town map file to George to print out. 
The Trails Committee will run their annual Double Sundae Sunday Saunter walk. 
 
 
 



Trail map changes: 
The names “Cedar Loop” and “Bluebird Trail” were proposed for trails on the 

Benfield property.  It was agreed to invite Michael Benfield to name the trails. 
 

Election of Officers: 
Chair:  Henry Cox 
Vice Chair:  Marc Lamere 
Secretary:  Bert Willard 
Clerk:  Louise Hara. 

 
 
New Business: 
 
Schedule Work Day: 

A trail work day was set for Sunday, June 26, to meet at the Town Hall at 9:00am.  
Volunteers will be invited to join in. 
 
Schedule next meeting: 
The next meeting was set for July 1, 2011. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


